
DECEMBER CITY UPDATE

Lester Public Library                                                           

A comfortable place to be. Repairs on our HVAC system were recently completed; we now 
have improved control over the temperature in the building. And the library fireplace is on, 
increasing the cozy quota! 

PrinterOn Mobile Printing. Print from home or on the go! Send documents to the library’s 
printers from any device. Stop by the library for printed instructions or call us at (920)793-8888 
and we’ll walk you through the process—or just download the PrinterOn app to your mobile 
device! 

The library is open - hours are Monday - Thursday 10 am to 8 pm, Friday 10 am to 5:30 pm, 
and Saturday 10 am to 2 pm. 

Merry Christmas from Your City Council, City Manager and all of 

our City Departments!   We look forward to serving you in 2022. 



Two Rivers City Council Regular Meetings

December 6 & 20, 6:00 p.m. 

January 3 & 17, 6:00 p.m. 

Holidays – City Offices Closed 

Christmas – December 23 & 24

New Year’s – December 31 

THINKING OF RUNNING FOR OFFICE IN 2022?

Councilmember candidates for the April 2022 election can pick up candidacy and nomination paper packets for the 
April 2022 Spring Election in the City Clerk’s office now.  

Candidates can choose to run for one of three vacancies for a 3-year term or one vacancy for a 2-year term. 

The following individuals will need to seek re-election if they wish to continue in their positions:  

Councilmember, 3-year term: Mark Bittner                      Councilmember, 3-year term: Jay Remiker 
Councilmember, 3-year term: Bill Leclair                           Councilmember, 2-year term: Larry Thomas 

Candidacy paperwork and nomination papers are due back to the City Clerk no later than 5:00 pm on January 4th, 2022 

for the 3-year term and 5:00 pm on January 11th, 2022 for the 2-year term.  

Any questions regarding this process, can be directed to Jamie Jackson at 920-793-5526 or jamjac@two-rivers.org. 

NOTICE WINTER PARKING EFFECTIVE  

DECEMBER 1 TO MARCH 15

Parking is prohibited on ANY PUBLIC STREET or in ANY 

MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT between 1:00 AM and 6:00 

AM.  Parking is limited to one hour between 1:30 AM 

and 6:00 AM on any public street in an area zoned 

business B-1, B-2 and B-3 or a nonconforming 

business use located in a residential district.  Parking 

will be allowed on Christmas Day (December 25) and 

New Years Day (January 1) unless a snow emergency 

is declared.  

Authority - Two Rivers Municipal Ordinance 8-2-4.

Enforcement of the parking ban MAY be 

suspended at various times during the 

winter, depending on current conditions, the 

extended weather forecast, and the status 

of City snow or ice cleanup activities 

following storm events.     Watch the Two 

Rivers Police Department and Two Rivers 

City Hall Facebook pages for updates.

Garbage Pickup Days Not Impacted by Holidays 

Friday routes will be served on December 24 and 31. 


